
 

 
HOMETOWN HEROES BANNER PROGRAM REDISPLAY FORM 

Form and check must be received by March 1st. 
 

 
 

Contact Name  

 
Address      City    State  Zip 

 
Phone       Email 

 
Honoree Name       

 

Would you like the banner returned to you after being redisplayed? ( YES  NO). Banners that are not returned to the 
donor become the property of the Bethel Patriotic Association and may be used for promotional purposes. The check for 
$60 must be made out to the American Legion Post 100 (please add "Bethel Hometown Heroes" in the memo line).   

 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT THE FORM AND CHECK TO: 

 
Town Of Bethel 

Clifford J. Hurgin Municipal Center 
1 School Street, Bethel, CT 06801 

          
FOR ALL QUESTIONS AND INQUIRES: 

 
Lee Teicholz at 203-512-3059 or email info@bethelhometownheroes.org 

William Hagan at 203-313-5213 or email haganwilliam87@gmail.com 

 
I HEREBY GRANT THE BETHEL PATRIOTIC ASSOCIATION PERMISSION TO REDISPLAY MY BETHEL 

HOMETOWN HEROES BANNER FOR AN ADDITIONAL YEAR. I UNDERSTAND THAT THE BANNER MAY NOT BE 
REDISPLAYED IN THE SAME LOCATION AS IT WAS PREVIOUSLY DISPLAYED ALTHOUGH EVERY EFFORT WILL 

BE MADE BY THE BETHEL PATRIOTIC ASSOCIATION TO DO SO. I ALSO UNDERSTAND THAT IF DISPLAY 
LOCATIONS ARE NOT AVAILABLE, IT IS POSSIBLE THAT MY BANNER MAY NOT BE REDISPLAYED UNTIL A 

SUBSEQUENT YEAR. I ALSO UNDERSTAND THAT AS THIS IS A SPONSORSHIP, NO REFUND WILL BE GIVEN. 
 

 
Signature         Date 

 

Printed Name 
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